
 
3/3/17 
 
Monday- Softball @ Salem  
Tuesday- Track HOME vs Apex and West Cary 
Wednesday- Soccer @ Salem  
Wednesday- Dance II performs at WCPSS Pieces of Gold  
Thursday- Softball HOME vs Davis Drive  
 
-Interims went home this week in all classes.  Please take time to review these with your 
student.  If you did not receive an interim please contact the appropriate teacher.   
 
-We want to recognize one more pair of students who placed at the regional science fair; Shrey 
Vasisht and Ethan Kessler. They received third place in the category of engineering with their 
project: The Future of Transportation Hovercrafts V.S. Magnetic Levitation. Congratulations!! 
 
-CNS is starting a new school messenger where every Weds at 5:30 pm it calls parents when 
their child has a low balance.   
 
-The 7th grade zoo trip is scheduled for April 5th and the cost is $13. The deadline for paying for 
the trip is March 5th.  Please go to Ms. Jesrani’s classroom website (the link can be found in the 
emailed version of the weekly update) to pay for the trip and to fill out the required forms.  
 
-If you or your student are on Twitter please follow us @HollyRidgeMS.!  Holly Ridge Middle 
School has a twitter account where we can increase communication with parent, staff, students, 
and the community. The twitter feed can be found on the Holly Ridge Website.   
 
PTA Announcements: 
 
-Run For The Ridge is coming on April 22nd.  Get early bird pricing by signing up before March 
6th and run, walk, or jog to raise proceeds for updating technology at the school.  For race 
information or sponsorship opportunities, please see the flyer on the HRMS website, the HRMS 
PTA website and Facebook.  You can also contact John White at hollyridgepta@gmail.com 
 
-Below are a few easy ways to support the Ridge: Re-link your Harris Teeter VIC card and 
Lowes Food card to HRMS! Or pick up a Publix card in the front office. 
Send in your empty printer cartridges. We get money for our school! 
	


